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RELEASE IN FULL 

From: 	 Sherman, Wendy R <ShermanWR@state.gov> 

Sent: 	 Monday, December 24, 2012 8:46 AM 

To: 
Subject: 	 Re: If you need anything 

Further to note below, if call is secure, ops can connect to home STEA. Working my way through a safe load of paper! 

Wendy 

	Original Message 	 

From: Sherman, Wendy R 

Sent: Monday, December 24, 2012 08:16 AM 

To: 'Hdr22@clintonemail.com' <Hdr22@clintonemail.com> 

Subject: Re: If you need anything 

Thanks for your lovely note. I will be at home today except between 11:30am and about 1:45pm so whatever works for 

you other than those couple of hours will work for me. Wendy 

	Original Message 	 

From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 24, 2012 07:48 AM 

To: Sherman, Wendy R 
Subject: Re: If you need anything 

Wendy, 

Thanks for your kind concern---and for everything you do. I have great confidence in your leadership. 

I'd like to talk sometime today around your schedule. What works for you? 

All the best, H 

	Original Message 	 

From: Sherman, Wendy R [mailto:ShermanWR@state.gov]  

Sent: Saturday, December 22, 2012 09:37 AM Eastern Standard Time 

To: H 
Cc: Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>; Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 

Subject: If you need anything 

Madam Secretary, 
Glad to hear that you are continuing to make progress. Your email message last evening to all at State was terrific and 

know it will be helpful to everyone. 
Bill and Tom are hopefully getting some days of needed rest and others as well. I am on duty through Wednesday so 

please do not hesitate to let me know if you need anything or wish to catch up on anything. I know Jake has been 

briefing you as events have happened but glad he has taken off for a brief respite as well. I will make sure to stay in 

touch with Cheryl as well. 
I hope you get to Chappaqua on Sunday and have a truly wonderful Christmas with your family and the beginning of a 

great new year. Everyone looks forward to making your final weeks at State as meaningful as have been the last four 
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years. My only regret is that I've only been working for you for these past 15 months. My best to you, the President and 
to Chelsea. 
Wendy 
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